
 

What is FOSDA? 

FOSDA, Friends of South Dartmoor Association, is the PTA for South Dartmoor, and we aim to 

raise funds and lend a practical helping hand to enhance the experience of ALL students at 

SDCC.  Here’s a quick summary of what we’re up to in this next half-term and where we really 

need some support… 

 

CAR BOOT SALE – July 2021 

For the first time since the COVID crisis began, we are able to make plans for a fund-raising 

event and we are planning a car boot sale in July – please keep a look out for dates over the 

next few weeks: it’ll be a great opportunity to declutter and to pick up a few great bargains. 

 

GARDENING WORKING PARTY – Saturday 12th June – 9.30-12.30 

Come and join our very friendly group for a bit of garden-therapy.  There’s lots of chatter, 

laughs and biscuits – all welcome, even if you don’t know a root from a shoot - just bring your 

own gardening gloves, tools and elbow grease (lots of wood chips to move….).  Meet at the 

roundabout at the front of SDCC. 

 

 

First impressions count… 

 

Signage 

Do you have the know-how to update and 

refresh the school signage? Or do you know 

of a local company who could help with 

this?  If so, please email: 

fosda@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Plants 

Various parts of SDCC and the Atrium would 

benefit from some houseplants.   

 

If you can spare some spider plants or other 

indoor plants, please drop them off at 

Reception.  
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Library chairs 

 

Some of the chairs in the school library 

need reupholstering. 

 

If you can help, please email: 

fosda@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk 

 

Needed: fidget spinners & small water bottles 

 

Students who need to take time out from 

lessons at SDCC, could really benefit from fidget 

spinner toys and small water bottles (which help 

to calm them during times of high stress). 

 

If you have any spare fidget spinners and water 

bottles, please drop them off at Reception. 

 
 

 
 

 

If you can help with any of the above then or if you have any great ideas to help support SDCC, 

please get in touch through the FOSDA email fosda@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk – we’d love to 

hear from you. 

 

Finally, look out for a request for help in painting the Beehive rooms with Mrs Murray.  More 

details to follow…. 

 

Thank you – we couldn’t run FOSDA without you. 

 

 

mailto:fosda@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk
mailto:fosda@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk

